
 

 

 
Transfer of Credit 

Students with prior flying experience may be eligible for credit towards the hourly requirement established for each FAA 

pilot certificate or rating. Credit that may be assigned is governed by Federal Aviation Regulation 141.77(b). L3Harris 

Flight Academy will accept transfer credit on a case-by-case basis. Students requesting review of any flight time, ground 

school, or exams for the possibility of transfer must notify their admissions representative. All requests for transfer credit 

must be submitted for review no later than 14 calendar days prior to the course start date; no exceptions made. 

 

Professional Pilot Program students must complete a minimum of 25% of the program at L3Harris Flight Academy. 
 

Once all of the above items are submitted, they will be reviewed for acceptance by the campus Registrar. Additional 

documents may be requested to confirm validity. Applicants will be notified of acceptance or denial in writing. 

International students will be issued an I-20 along with instructions on completing their embassy interview. 
 

For questions about the application process, feel free to contact your Admissions Officer toll free at 1 800 U CAN FLY. 
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